
Werrington Newsletter 

W/C 16th December 2022 

 
It’s been a great week here at Werrington. Children have been very excited about their 
learning and working really hard – well done.  

Class 1 began their theme of ‘Let’s Celebrate’ and nursery’s new theme of ‘Brilliant 
Birthdays!’. There was lots of fun with glitter, music and dancing!  

Class 2 won the reading challenge last week, well done. Class 2 had a solar workshop where 
the children had the opportunity to discover how solar power works. 

Class 3 have been focussing on getting their Accelerated Reader quizzes complete, improving 
their writing through using thesaurus’, complex sentences and adverbs and enjoying their new 
geography topic: Why is Fair Trade Fair? 

In our ‘Art Culture Capital’ sessions on a Thursday afternoon, 
children have been learning how to be illustrators. We will host an art 
exhibition for parents to view in the hall on Thursday 9th February 
3:15 – 4:00. 

Thank you to FOWSA for all the wonderful craft materials they have 
purchased for lunchtime and crochet/sewing club.  

The learning disposition this week is to be ‘Reflective’. Have a great week ahead.  

Class Reading Challenge 

Class 1 14% 

Class 2 39% 

Class 3 17% 

The class with the highest percent gets a special 
treat.  

Well done Class 1 for winning last week’s 
reading challenge! 

Children must have reading records signed by 
an adult to earn their class a reading point. 

Important Dates 

Art exhibition in the school hall from 3:15 – 
4:00pm - Thursday 9th February 

Mondays – Hockey club (Year 3,4,5,6) 

Wednesday- SATs Club (Year 6) 

Thursday – Football club with Plymouth 
Argyle 

Fridays- Crochet Club (Year 3,4,5,6)  

Half Term - February 13th-17th 

 

 

Important Messages: 

Please remember we are a NO NUTS school.Thank you. 

Mr P  

 

 

Building work has now started on the first floor: Class 3, the library, and the staffroom. The 
project is nearing the end and hopefully a couple of months to go. 

 

 

 

 

  


